

STATE OF CONNECTICUT

CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051 Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950 E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov www.ct.gov/csc

October 23, 2017

Lucia Chiocchio, Esq. Cuddy & Feder LLP 445 Hamilton Avenue, 14th Floor White Plains, NY 10601

RE:

TS-CING-020-150209 – New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC request for an order to approve tower sharing at a new municipal emergency communications tower at the Burlington Volunteer Fire Department located at 87 Monce Road, Burlington, Connecticut.

Dear Attorney Chiocchio:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your letter dated October 20, 2017, submitted on behalf of New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (AT&T), requesting an extension of time to submit a notice of completion of construction and associated post modification inspection report, if applicable, for the above-referenced tower share request.

The Council hereby grants a third extension of time until December 31, 2018, to submit a notice of completion of construction and associated post modification inspection report, if applicable, for the above-referenced tower share request.

This extension is granted with the understanding that the Council will be notified should New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (AT&T) need additional time to submit a notice of completion and associated post modification inspection report, if applicable, or decides not to proceed with construction.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Melanie A. Bachman Executive Director

MAB/bm



445 Hamilton Avenue, 14th Floor White Plains, New York 10601 T 914 761 1300 F 914 761 5372 cuddyfeder.com

Lucia Chiocchio lchiocchio@cuddyfeder.com

10/20/17

VIA EMAIL & FIRST CLASS MAIL

Melanie Bachman, Esq. Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council 10 Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re:

New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC (AT&T)

87 Monce Road (Burlington Fire Department)

TS-CING-020-150209- Request for Extension of Time

Dear Executive Director Bachman:

On behalf of our client, New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC ("AT&T"), we respectfully request a one (1) year extension of time to the end of December 2017 in order for AT&T to provide written notification of completion of construction and/or written notice of compliance in connection with TS-CING-020-150209 issued by the Siting Council on March 10, 2015. AT&T anticipates that its facility will be on-air before the end of next year.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request.

Very truly yours,

Lucia Chiocchio

cc: Theodo

Theodore C. Shafer, First Selectman, Town of Burlington

Duncan J. Forsyth, Esq., Town Attorney

John Haviland, Fire Chief

Lynn Brady, AT&T